
 

 
 
May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
 
The Freeport School District partnered with Community Health Partnership (CHP) of 
Illinois for a FREE medical exam for your students' required school physical.   
 
Your child MUST have a completed school physical and required vaccinations by the 
first day of school to attend next school year (required grades: preschool, kindergarten, 
6th and 9th).  If your child does not have a school physical and required vaccinations 
between August 21, 2024, to August 21, 2025, they will be excluded from school until 
the school physical/immunization documents are received.   
 
Please sign and return to your child’s school nurse the attached CHP “Parent 
Authorization for Treatment of Minors” form. This form can be obtained by contacting 
your child’s school nurse.  With your signature, your child gets an appointment with the 
medical provider for a school physical.  The CHP Mobile Clinic will be available for your 
student on Wednesday, June 18th, 2025 at the Freeport Middle School west parking lot. 
Appointments are on a first come, first serve basis. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, contact your child’s school nurse. 
 
Sincerely, 
Freeport School District #145 school nurses 
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